
 

 

       
 

 

              

 

 

Present: 

Trustees - Rick Chandler, Chair; Jim Minard 

Sexton – Melvin Bowne 

 

The meeting was called to order at 9:10AM.   Minutes from December 6th, 2016 were 

read and approved. 

 

Old Business: 

• Melvin Bowne still in touch with Alfred Underhill and Harrington on lots at Oak 

Hill Cemetery. 

• At the February Meeting we will again work on getting bids for repair of the wall 

at Maplewood Cemetery. 

 

New Business: 

• Removal of maple tree in Maplewood Cemetery.  Melvin Bowne will try to get 

permission from Ann Norton for a crane to cross their property needed to reach 

tree.  If he is successful, we will then go out for bids. 

• Trustees and Sexton worked on end of year report for town report. 

 

The next regular meeting is set for February 7th, 2017.  Meeting adjourned at 10:00 AM 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Jim Minard 

Cemetery Trustee / Secretary 
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